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Dear Parents / Carers,                   22nd November 2019 
 

Congratulations to: 

Gold Star Children this week who are: 

Reception Iris for being a polite little girl and a pleasure to teach. 

Year 1 Harvey for working hard and writing his sentences in every lesson this week. 

Year 2 Caomh for being helpful during guided reading. 

Year 3 Sienna for always working so hard in all lessons. 

Year 4 Amelia S for always being so kind and helpful in class. 

Year 5 Alex for superb maths problem solving. 

Year 6 Britney for a fantastic piece of descriptive writing. 

 

Golden ticket winners: Freya (Y6) and Giulietta (Y2) 
 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

20th November 

Reception: whole class 

Y1: Harvey and Reenie  

Y2: Tilly and Caomh 

Y3: Liam, Lilly and Elexis 

Y4: Gabriella and Oliver B 

Y5: Freya-Mary, Jude and Verity 

Y6: Albert, Daniel and Ellis 

 

Confirmation: Bishop McGough will confirm the Y6 children on Friday 29th November at 7.00pm in St. 

Chad and All Saints’ Church – please pray for them during their final time of preparation. Children and 

sponsors should be in church by 6.45pm. Tea / coffee and biscuits will be available in the parish hall after 

Mass.  

 

Advent assembly: this is a whole school assembly which will be led by Y2 and will take place on 

Friday 29th November at 9.10am. All welcome. 

 

  Jam Jar Tombola: thank you for all the jars received so far; we can still use more if you have

   them! 

 

 

Nearly new uniform: will be on sale after school on Tuesday 26th November. 

 

Open Sessions: the second of our Open Sessions on will take place on Tuesday 26th November at 2.00pm. 

This will be an opportunity for any interested parents (Catholic or non-Catholic) to experience our caring, 

Christian community. This will be particularly relevant to anyone considering a place in Reception class for 

September 2020. Please contact the office to book your place. 
 

Menu: Week 3 

 

Enjoy your week. 

 

Mrs S M Mason 
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